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Northern Ireland Executive drawdown of competitive EU funds 2011-2015 

The Northern Ireland Executive Programme for Government 2011-15 contains a key 

commitment to: 

“Facilitate delivery of the Executive’s 20% target for increased drawdown of competitive EU 

funds (OFMDFM)” 

This is an Executive target placed on Departments, however; drawdown by Arm’s Length 
Bodies (ALBs) and Third Parties can be counted towards achievement of the target if: 

 Departments can demonstrate that measurable and significant departmental effort 
has been expended to assist in leveraging the drawdown; and 

 The ALB or Third Party has confirmed that they are content for their drawdown to be 
counted towards the Executive’s target.  

‘Competitive EU funds’ comprise EU non-Structural Funds and INTERREG B and C monies; 
that is, funds from EU programmes where projects are assessed and support is awarded on 
a trans-European competitive basis. 

 

The following information supplied by the Office of the First Minister and deputy First 
Minister on 1 December 2015 shows the Northern Ireland Executive’s performance against 
this target.  

Appendix 1: Departmental drawdown by funding source 

Appendix 2: Drawdown by funding source 

Appendix 3: Disaggregation of drawdown by department, arm’s length body and third 
party 
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